
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Barry & Marrion 

 
'We started with this organisation with their former financial advisor, Peter 
Meggitt, in 1987.  

 
We continue to do business with Paul Gorman at Hillross because we know  
and have experienced his honesty and integrity in ensuring we are able to  

receive the best growth of our savings in both terms of allocated pensions  
and superannuation.  
 

His efficiency to contact us to change our investments is of upmost  
importance to us.  

 
Paul Gorman and his associates have always been helpful in whatever  
matter we have raised, spending any necessary time it takes explaining  

things ensuring our complete understanding and that our money is in  
versatile areas of growth.  
 

Communication is always forth coming with at least monthly emails,  
especially with updates of the financial situation in language that we can  

understand.  
 
They undertook an intense questionnaire and survey of our needs,  

requirements and ideas before putting together a proposal package that  
suited our particular outlook.  

 
They are always prepared to ensure that we have a full understanding of  
their proposals, management and operations with regard to our  

investments.  
 
We are satisfied with the growth achieved under our desired types of  

investments, and have complete confidence in following his advice.'  

B & M F 


